
Dear Editors,  

Thank you for the comments for our article named “Infiltrating ductal breast carcinoma 

metastasized to the rectum: A case report and review of the literature” (ID 67473). We have 

revised the article to final version, according to the suggestions from reviewer and comments 

from editorial office.  

 

For reviewer #1, thank you for your help reviewing the article in your busy schedule. We have 

minimized the number of references and cited more recent reports.  

 

For reviewer #2, thank you for your reviewing. Breast carcinoma is rarely associated with 

metastases in gastrointestinal system. We reviewed literature and summarized the clinical and 

pathological features of gastrointestinal metastasis, and put forward rational intervention of the 

metastasis. So we think our case provides valuable information and gives new perspective for 

management and treatment of breast cancer patients.  

 

For reviewer #3, thank you for your help reviewing the article in your busy schedule, your 

affirmation is a great encouragement to us. 

 

For Science editor, (1) We have completed professional English language editing. (2)We have cut 

the title short and it is now no more than 18 words. (3) We have provided the approved grant 

application form. (4) We have provided the original figure documents. The figures are 

organized into a single PowerPoint file and the PowerPoint file is uploaded to the file destination 

of “Image File”. Hope our article could be accepted and be published in World Journal of Clinical 

Cases soon. If reviewer and editors have any questions, please don’t hesitate to let me know.  

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Best wishes, 

Bo Ban  

 


